
Rachel Bliss from Dogs 

Trust came along to talk to 

us about Dog Safety.  All 

the children learned how 

to be kind to animals and 

when to approach them.    

Everyone received a  

certificate for joining in 

and being kind. 

Our trip to visit Camera Obscura was followed by lunch in town and 

to stop for some posing photo shots with  the Castle behind!  

We had over 20 

outings and 

 activities over 

the 2 week  

holidays with 

nearly 200  

children and 

young people  

attending. 

We all had a 

great time, 

thanks to Mr 

Weather for 

being kind to 

us! 

We had an at Adventure Island in Dunfermline for some crazy, crazy golf.  



For the first time at PYCP we went on an 

outing to Museum of Flight in East  

Fortune.  The weather was warm and sun-

ny and we had a picnic at lunch time 

We all enjoyed jumping on and off the 

planes.  Some children in our group had 

never been on a plane before, this was  

extra special for them.   

 

 

 

 

We thought the highlight of our trip would be going on  

Concorde but it was going to the classroom and making  

parachutes out of bin bags that seemed to get the most  

enjoyment!   

We were there most of the day and reluctantly left just  

before rush hour to get home.  It’s a trip that will be  

remembered for a while and some of the boys are girls are 

now wanting to be pilots when they grow up. 

North Edinburgh Archers came along for 2 sessions.  The P1 - P7s had a great time learning to fire 

arrows at targets in the gym hall and shooting balloons.  All the children received a Maid Marion or 

Robin Hood certificate to show how well they had done. 



 We had a big trip to East Links Family Park, as always a firm 

favourite with children and staff alike.   

We had a picnic and the weather remained dry which meant 

the children got to go on the go carts, parks and train  

without getting soaking (like last Summer!)  

We’ll be back! 

Our finale was a Big Reward Treat for all the children and young people who have attended the clubs since 

the start of the new year.  We had a bouncy castle, soak (and throw jelly) at the worker ( this proved to be 

very popular). There was a DJ and  a disco, balloon modelling and special lunch as well.    

The Over 12s didn't miss out and had 4 Hubs over the 

weekend and a trip on the Ghost Bus.      




